
From: Beth Ann Heath <BHeath@norwichtownrehab.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 27, 2014 at 11:15 AM 
Subject: Thank You!! 
To: "lainyen.hu@gmail.com" <lainyen.hu@gmail.com> 
 

A huge thank you to you and your students 

For their performance at Norwichtown Rehab and Care Center 

On Sunday, March 23, 2014 at 2 pm. The residents really enjoyed!! 

They would love it if you performed again asap. I was thinking of 

A summer program during the week, it would be a bigger audience 

Of at least 25-30 residents. Hope to hear from you soon.  

Beth Ann Heath, TRD 
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